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Note of LIBER Treasurer 

 

The Executive Board has taken the decision to vary the Participant Contribution Fee from 2020. The 
Fee has remained unchanged for several years, following a decision taken in 2014 to keep it fixed until 
at least 2018. However, in order to implement our Strategy and services to Participants, we do now 
need to review the income we receive from Participant Fees. The Board’s proposal for a variation to 
the Fee will be presented to the Meeting of Participants in 2019, and if approved will come into effect 
in 2020. 

 

Anja Smit, LIBER Treasurer 


